DUQUESNE UNIVERSITY
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

April 1, 2025

Ms. Lois Marie Wygonik
5829 Lake Breeze Avenue
Lakeland, FL. 33809-3344

Dear Lois,

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you of your selection as a 2025 inductee into the
Century Club of Distinguished Duquesne University Alumni.

Century Club induction is the highest non-academic honor the University bestows upon its
graduates. The Century Club was established during Duquesne’s centennial in 1978 to
honor alumni for their outstanding professional achievements, contributions to society,
and service to—and support of—the University. Of more than 100,000 alumni spanning
147 years, fewer than 400 have been selected for membership. The entire Duquesne family
is proud of your accomplishments and the remarkable support that led to this award.

[ invite you to join us for Homecoming and Family Weekend, October 9-11, 2025 during
which we will host the President’s Dinner and Century Club Induction (Saturday, October
11, 2025), as well as celebrate Ignite - Forging the Future, the most ambitious and

successful fundraising campaign in University history. I hope that your schedule will
permit you to attend and be recognized by your esteemed peers.

Jim Miller, Senior Vice President of University Advancement, will be in touch with you soon
to review details, answer any questions, and confirm your availability.

Again, please accept my sincerest congratulations on this well-deserved tribute to your
outstanding record of service and success. I look forward to seeing you in October.

Sincerely, r)f{‘“( é,fya‘/z( ,

Kenneth G. Gormley
President
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